## NEWSLETTER

Park Meadows Association (PMA) May 2003

## **Board of Trustees**

Elaine Brown, President (767-7513) Beverly Price, Secretary (767-3701) Julia Cady, Treasurer (767-1586)

News of special note for May. . . .

Staining and painting scheduled. Exterior siding and trim on residences in the back lanes will be stained sometime in mid to late June. Before staining is done, vines and shrubs must be cut or moved away from the sides of each house. Doors will also be painted; color samples will be available soon. The trustees encourage residents of adjoining homes to choose compatible door colors.

**Air conditioning check.** Stevenson's will be checking air conditioners next Wednesday and Thursday, May 14 and 15.

**Dryer duct maintenance.** Dryer ducts will be checked and cleaned on June 27, beginning at 8:00 a.m.

Planting time. Volunteers are still needed to plant and maintain the flower boxes on the west front and west back lanes.

Newsletter is bimonthly. With the exception of special issues such as this update for May, the NEWSLETTER will come out bimonthly; the next issue will be June/July, as scheduled. Submissions are always welcome; items may be delivered to Peggy Saari at PM 230 (767-7399; peggy@innovio.com).